

Dear local business owner / manager

Saturday 15 September

10am – 6 pm

WindsorFest 2018 is fast approaching and we are calling on our favourite local businesses to help Windsor State School with its main fundraising event. Held every 2 years WindsorFest is a fun filled, community oriented day. This year the P&C are raising money to air condition our classrooms.

We are hoping you can help us by donating to our raffle or silent auction. Any donation of products or services will be of great assistance to our fundraising efforts.

WindsorFest is attended by the school staff, parents, students, their friends and our surrounding community. Support of our fair is an opportunity to target potential customers from Windsor, Grange, Lutwyche, Gordon Park and Albion. Your contribution to the fair will be advertised in the raffle and silent auction promotional material. This includes our website and Facebook page. This is a great way to advertise your business and support for the school. Windsor families have always been proactive in supporting businesses that in turn support the school.

Opportunities also exist for businesses to become cash sponsors of the event. Each level of sponsorship has associated marketing opportunities. Please let us know if this of interest to you.

Any donation big or small is greatly appreciated.

Please contact us via email windsorfest@windsorsspandc.com.au

THANK YOU!!

